
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

April 11, 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM:  
 
 
To:  All Prospective Bidders  
 
From:  Administrator of the Courts  
 
Subject: Amendment No. 3 

Re: IFB 24-04; CISCO Switch and Router 

 

The following are responses to questions submitted to my office: 

  
1. "Clarification on Amend 02: 

The new information we seem to be in a state of confusion. The Solicitation for 
IFB 24-04 originally asked for one Cisco 9500 Switch, model C9500-16X-A, and 
two Cisco 8300 Routers, model C8300-2N2S-6T. 

Amendment 2, responses 1 through 9, seem to us to inform us that the 
solicitation needs to now include additional replacement C9200 switches in both 
24-port and 48-port configurations. 

Can we please either verify the quantity as well as the model numbers of these 
new switches or verify that the information regarding the C9200 switches is not in 
the scope of this project." 

 Response: 

** On Item #4 – Should have been omitted or not asked and responded. 

-The model C9500-16X-A in the bid is already a 16-port 10G/SFP+ switch 

** Routers – Quantity 2 (two) 

** On Item #7 – We stated 5 (five) Switches 

- There are no additional replacements 



  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please be reminded that this Amendment shall be acknowledged in your bid. 

Failure to acknowledge this Amendment No. 3 shall result in disqualification from 

this IFB.  

 
Should you have any questions please contact the Procurement office at (671) 300-
7994/475-3212/3175 or email at mantonio@guamcourts.gov and 
kperez@guamcourts.gov.  
 
 
 
      DANIELLE T. ROSETE 
cc: Bid File    
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